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HEADLINE HERE
By Laura Spear

[image: https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000050053/Images/Laura-Spear-jpg.jpg]
Article here.

Learn more in the Rotary Voice and Visual Identity Guidelines at rotary.org/brandcenter.

To learn more about PR for your club, click on the "Public Relations" section of the navigation bar of District 7910 website.

Laura Spear, chair of District 7910's Public Relations Committee, may be reached at laura@spear.net.

Return to October 24 Newsletter
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